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Dunbar Community Woodland Group 

Committee Meeting of 4 September 2001 

Held in Dunbar Community School offices 

Meeting Minutes 

 

Present 
S Bell, J Cowan, C Elliot, P Revell (chair), K Wilson.  

 

 

1) Apologies 
None  

 

2) Previous minutes:  
Minutes of 16 August and 28 August approved. 

 

3) Matters arising 

a) SWT Woodland survey: SWT due to respond soon. 

b) Grant application: No response as yet. 

c) Questionnaires: SB still to circulate further copies to committee members. 

d) DCWG survey: JC and SB have now completed this exercise.  

e) Forestry Commission grant: pending. 

f) Logo competition: PR still to meet with David Porter, headmaster.  

 

 

4) Secondary Paths 
Survey of paths now complete. Map of drains prepared by JT but not yet received. 

 

5) Woodland Survey/Management  Plan 
Marking of dead and dangerous trees to take place on Saturday. PR to press Maree Johnstone 

for GIS map extract. 

 

SB to draft woodland management plan based on Forestry Commission guide. Path network 

to be fair drafted by PR in order that he can then meet with Steve Cummins of ELC to ensure 

this accords with housing layouts. 

 

6) Other Business 

Web-site: agreed we will subscribe to www.dcwg.org.uk for £10 per annum for 2 years. 

However the existing web address would also still be operational. 

SB offered to make minor improvements to the site design. 

 

7) Date of next meeting 

Annual General Meeting to take place on Tuesday, 25 September at 7.30 p.m. To be held in 

Healthy Living Centre. 


